
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hadrian Road, Fenham 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 
     Telephone 0191 2735466   

                                                                                     
10th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thursday 12th December will be Christmas Jumper Day.  Children (and staff!) are invited to 
come dressed in a Christmas themed jumper.  Don’t worry if your child doesn’t have one.  
They can wear a plain jumper, or their school sweatshirt, and ‘bling it up’ with some tinsel or 
plastic baubles, or they can wear a Christmas hat instead! 
 
REMINDER – It is also Christmas lunch day, free of charge to all pupils. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Ms. West                 
Deputy Head Teacher  
 
 

                           

 


